
E-Safety Statement 

Stapleford Primary School works with staff, pupils and parents/carers to create a school community 

which values the use of new technologies in enhancing learning, encourages responsible use of ICT, 

and follows agreed policies to minimise potential e-safety risks. 

 

We discuss, monitor and review our e-safety policy on a regular basis. We support staff in the use of 

ICT as an essential tool for enhancing learning and in the embedding of e-safety across the whole 

school curriculum. 

 

We ensure that pupils are aware of the potential e-safety risks associated with the use of ICT and 

mobile technologies, that pupils feel able and safe to report incidents and abide by the school’s e-

safety policy. 

 

We provide opportunities for parents/carers to receive e-safety education and information, to enable 

them to support their children in developing good e-safety behaviour. 

 

We hope you find the links below useful: 

 Think U Know - containing internet safety advice for those aged from 5 to 16, 

along with parents and teachers, this site is produced by CEOP (the Child 

Exploitation and Online Protection Centre). 

 Kidsmart - An award-winning internet safety programme for children. 

 Know IT All - lots of useful advice for keeping yourselves and your children 

safe on the Internet. 

 Bullying UK - Information and advice about bullying for children, parents and 

schools. 

 Kidscape - An organisation which helps to prevent bullying and child abuse. 

 Childline - ChildLine is the free helpline for children and young people in the 

UK. 

 

 

 

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/
http://www.childnet-int.org/kia/
http://www.bullying.co.uk/
http://www.kidscape.org.uk/
http://www.childline.org.uk/

